
To receive a report on Cormac's improved drainage in the area of Homer Park 
and consider any actions and associated expenditure 

 
 
Cormac are currently developing a design on behalf of Cornwall Council to improve 
drainage in the area of Homer Park, Saltash. The route of the system would be from 
the top of Homer Park, through Pollards Way into an existing outfall point. This then 
discharges onto land that we understand is currently owned by Saltash Town Council.  
 
In investigating the scheme it has been noted that the route water follows from the 
existing outfall heading North is in poor condition. At present the water flows through 
a fairly flat area, potentially partly through a couple of defunct pipes and past the play 
area at the lower end of Pollards Way. Would it be possible to set up a discussion with 
someone from Saltash Town Council regarding allowing us to undertake works in this 
area?  
 
It would be beneficial if we could improve water transmission through the first section 
of woodland until it meets a more established channel and is carried down into the 
valley.  
 
My contact details are below and I can make myself available to meet someone at the 
site and discuss if this would be easier than emails or Teams discussions. 
 
Cornwall Highways | Network Management 
 
 
The approximate location of the outfall is shown below for reference. 
 
 
Next Steps: 
 
Further to the above, the Cornwall Council Officer is not available to meet on site until 
10th January 2024 therefore Members are asked to defer the item to the next Services 
Committee meeting. 
 
 
 
End of Report 
Town Clerk/RFO 


